
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear all,  

 

Thank you for registering to join us in solidarity at tomorrow’s protest at Meta’s HQ office in London.  

 

Meet at Granary Square 

• King’s Cross, London, N1C 4AA   

• Nearest tube station: King Cross St Pancras 

• Click for Map  

 

Protest information – please read 

What to wear 

The forecast for Thursday looks good. Sunny with a high of 17°C but please check the forecast the 

night before and come prepared and dress in appropriate clothes and comfortable shoes. We advise 

you to have your shades, hat and sunscreen ready! 

 

What to bring 

• Water: It’s important to stay hydrated, so make sure that you have a full bottle of water. 

• Snacks: There are plenty of cafes, bars and shops around Granary Square, however you might 

want to pack your own snacks. 

• Portable phone charger: Just in case your phone runs out of juice, pack a portable charger, if 

you have one.  

• A placard: Show the people of the UK why you’re protesting! Homemade banners are great 

and get noticed. Write/print/draw your messages on both sides so that no matter where 

somebody is standing, they can see your message. Add the #MetaBookThieves 

#DoTheWriteThing #MakeItFair 

 

Social posts 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/JfJTRyE1QdNgAQFeA


Take lots of photos, share and tag the Society of Authors in your photos and videos 

using #MetaBookThieves. We’ll share as many as we can across the  SoA’s social media channels. 

 

Access Support 

Anyone requiring access support should get in touch with us so that we can advise. There are 

accessible toilets at the British Library and at King’s Cross Rail Station. 

Visit Us: Opening Times, Facilities & Accessibility - The British Library 

 

First aid: If you require medical attention there will be medical assistance at the protest. 

 

Need help on the day: Please find the nearest SoA steward who will be wearing a hi-vis vest, they 

will help with your questions. 

 

Expect a buzzing atmosphere, media attendance and a collective voice demanding that authors’ rights 

are protected. 

 

Any questions?  

Please email: Sophia A Jackson | Head of Events  sjackson@societyofauthors.org.   

 

See you on Thursday at 1.30pm! 

https://www.bl.uk/visit/
mailto:sjackson@societyofauthors.org

